Neeriandia Co-op is 100 years old!

The Co-op board, along with the Neerlandia Historical Society, is planning 2 celebration on the
weekend of July 29th, 2022 For a celebration like this to go smoothly, volunteess are needed for the
following committees. Below are the committees and some of the areas where help is needed. [fyou

can help, please let the contact person know.
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* Site Committee (Contact: Marvin Peters 780-674-0685)
This will involve setting up tents, chairs, tables; getting a stage put up; taking care of parking and
traffic when needed.

» Decorating Committee (Contact: Sharon van Assen 780-953-4861)

This involves taking care of any decorations needed; signage for the event; beautifying the
hamlet with flowers; etc.

» Photographers (Contact: Donna Strydhorst 780-674-1940)

Please contact if you are willing to photograph an event during the celebration, or if you
have a drone that you can take photos with.

* Bench Show (Contact: Jill Olthuis 780-305-9046 or Joy Wierenga 780-674-1355)
This will involve setting up bench show entries, etc.

* Food (Contact: Sharon van Assen 780-953-4861 or Cora Peters 780-284-2956)
This involves organizing food and meals for the celebration.
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